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Hardware Update 
All 1142 Wireless 2-Button Hold Up Transmitters are now being manufactured with the new Level A Hardware 
that was recently announced for 1101, 1102, and 1103 Universal Transmitters. Level A is the latest 900 MHz 
transmitter and processor PCB design for the 1100 series product line. All operation and installation remains 
the same. The updated hardware will begin shipping as current stock is depleted which is estimated to occur 
mid January 2017.   

Obtaining the New Hardware 
New 1142 Wireless 2-Button Hold Up Transmitters can be ordered by contacting DMP Customer Service at  
1-800-641-4282 or by visiting buy.dmp.com. 

2G Network Shutdown 
Do you have all your 2G accounts upgraded already? The end of 2G is near. On December 31st, 2016, all 
AT&T 2G systems will cease to operate. This will affect your XT and XTL Series panels with built-in GSM cell 
modules, as well as your 263G and 463G cellular modules.  

For all SecureCom Wireless customers, we have customized reports available to you that list your current 2G 
communicators still in use.  

Get your company's custom report by emailing CustomerService@securecomwireless.com or calling us at  
877-300-8030. Find out which of your accounts are still on 2G and update them before it’s too late.  

Visit https://www.dmp.com/2GSunset/ for more information. 
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